
 
Tasman Resource Management Plan 

 

Proposed Plan Changes 71 and 72 

71: Coastal Occupation Charges 

72: Moorings and Coastal Structures 

 
 

Summaries of Decisions Requested by Submitters 
and 

Opportunity for Further Submissions 
  

 

In response to submissions received on Proposed Plan Changes 71 and 72 to the Tasman Resource 
Management Plan, Council has prepared a summary of decisions requested by submitters. 
 
Further details, including the summary, original submissions and forms for making a further submission, can 
be viewed on Council’s website at www.tasman.govt.nz/link/trmp-pc under Change 71 or 72. Printed 
copies are also available to view at Council’s Richmond, Takaka and Motueka offices and libraries.  
 
Further submissions in support of or in opposition to the submissions received close at 4.00 pm on Monday 
23 November 2020.   
 
For more information, please view the full version of this notice on Council’s website under “News and 
Notices” or contact Pam Meadows, phone 543 8581, email pam.meadows@tasman.govt.nz. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLICLY NOTIFIED: Saturday, 7 November 2020 
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